
Do you have questions about bear activity?
FWC Resident Q&A at the Pavilion
Tuesday, October 29th at 6:00pm

To help keep everyone informed, our local Bear Biologist
from the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation

Commission (FWC) will be at the Pavilion on Tuesday, 10/29
at 6:00pm. She will give a short presentation and then take

time to answer any questions you may have about bear
activity in the neighborhood.

We look forward to seeing you there!
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